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Bill Dermody 
Planning and Economic Development 
 
 
 
Re:  The Heights Blocks 3 & 4 preliminary platting. 
 
On January 3, the Greater East Side/District 2 Community Council voted to support the application 
from St Paul Port Authority for the Heights Development subdivision of Block 3 and Block 4.  
 
Overall, the committee is very excited about the project and looks forward to working with the St Paul 
Port Authority and designated developers to bring much needed affordable housing and jobs to our 
neighborhood. 
 
Please feel free to reach out to me with any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Lisa Theis 
Executive Director 
 
CC: Kathryn Sarnecki & Chad Dipman 
 

  
 

 


